
 

 

June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
         
BBA Sports Day 
 
The PE Department at BBA are excited to announce that the long-awaited Sports Days will be held on 
the following dates: 
 

• Tuesday 8th July – Year 9 & 10 

• Wednesday 9th July – Year 7 & 8 
 
Students will take part in a mixture of games, activities, track and field events.  
The day is an exciting opportunity for all students to get involved with the House system and earn points 
for their House. 
 
Key information: 
 
- Please note which date your child’s year group is taking part  
- All students are expected to take part in the activities, and as many as possible of the other ‘sign up’ 

activities – the more activities filled, the more points the House will receive! 
- Students should arrive at school wearing correct BBA PE kit and other appropriate clothing to 

ensure they are fit to be outside for a length of time. For example, a sun hat may be advisable as 
well as suncream.  

- Students need to bring water. There will not be opportunities to fill up on water during the 
sessions, therefore more than 1 drinks bottle is advisable. 

 
The PE Department are aiming for a finish time of between 2.15pm-2.45pm. 
 
If it is not appropriate for your child to leave the Academy at this time, please click the link below and 
complete the form by the Thursday 2nd July to ensure your child remains in the Academy until 3pm. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/0zgWm0Ei39  
 
You do not need to complete the form if you are happy for your child to leave at the earlier time. 
 
We look forward to your support around this opportunity to engage in the House system and have a 
different learning experience. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding 
this on 0117 3772700 or email jessica.chaplin@clf.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs J Chaplin (Teacher of PE) 
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